
3 April 2014, W5NS Club Meeting 

0705 - Introductions 

 - Treasure's report read and approved 

 - Minutes read and approved 

 Old Business: 

 - 10 books were purchased for the ham class on April 19 and May 3rd.  A testing date was 

 proposed for about 2 weeks later. 

 - Club Direction was discussed and looking for volunteers to head the booths / Parades.   

 Bruce Rahm W5BQ volunteered Duane for the booth / parades but will verify it with him. 

 

 New Business: 

 - Bob W5RAB proposed when an outside speaker is present, that we have the program first.   

 - Glen McFarlan K5SSH is the newest club member. 

 - When working parades, it is suggested to use the lime green vest.  The club will not pay for 

 them when doing parades.   Bob W5RAB was going to check on some embroidery cost. 

 - Dave KX5I requesting some program ideas. 

 - Bob and Brian volunteered to bring refreshments. 

0735 - Meeting adjourned for the Program on Titanic and the radio system. 

Attendees: 

Richard KC5RID, Dan and Ruby N5QYI, Don KE9XB, Lloyd KD5MUY, Pat KE5S, Mike AC5P, Pete KF5BMZ, 

Glen K5SSH, Bob W5RAB, Joe KU5M, Shelby K5AQU, Bruce W5BQ, David KX5I, Wes N5KWK, Don and 

Gail K5OKB, Mark  KD5FZL, Jim Cragen, Luis KF5OIE  


